## TAKE NOTICE

June 8, 2020

The Board of Fire commissioners expects to resume in person monthly meetings beginning with our July  $7^{th}$ , 2020 meeting.

We understand that some individuals have reservations regarding public meeting and we will be utilizing recommended social distancing protocols as recommended by the CDC and New Jersey Department of Health. 6 feet social distancing will be mandatory. We will require that wearing of a mask or other face covering to be worn while in attendance.

As usual, the meeting will be held at 310 Rues lane, second floor, commencing at 7:00 PM. Please contact us if you have questions at 732-257-1505 or on the web at www.ebfd1board.com.